
 

The City of Taylor Fire Department  

and the Taylor Professional Firefighter Association 

 

cordially invites you to participate in an  

Emergency Responders, Military Personnel & Vehicle Memorial March through downtown Taylor 

September 11, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial March will begin at 7:00p.m.  

(line-up will be on W. 7
th

 Street at Davis St. in front of the old high school at 6:00p.m.)   

and will end at Heritage Square with a memorial program to follow. 

Honor Guards and Pipes and Drums are welcome 

 

Please RSVP to (512) 352-6992 or michele.vrabel@taylortx.gov by  

Friday, September 9th, 2022 

mailto:michele.vrabel@taylortx.gov

